
 

In compliance with the provisions of Article 41(4) of Spanish Royal Decree 

1066/2007, of 27 July, on takeover bids, the Spanish National Securities Market 

Commission (CNMV) hereby announces that the voluntary takeover bid for 100% of 

the shares of Applus Services, S.A., whose application for authorisation was submit-

ted by Amber EquityCo, S.L.U. on 14 September 2023, is subject to the rules appli-

cable to competing bids and its processing will remain suspended until the CNMV 

authorises the previous bid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The above paragraphs are a translation of the original communication in Spanish regarding other relevant 

information and is for information purposes only. 

SUSPENSION OF THE PROCESSING OF THE APPLICATION FOR 

AUTHORISATION OF THE TAKEOVER BID SUBMITTED BY                          

AMBER EQUITYCO, S.L.U. (INVESTMENT VEHICLE OF ISQ AND TDR 

GROUPS) FOR APPLUS SERVICES, S.A.   

Friday, 15 September 2023 


